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26.5.2022 

 

Year 6 Residential 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

We would like to invite you to a meeting regarding the Year 6 residential trip to Ford Castle. 

 

The meeting will take on Monday 13th June at 5pm in school.  

 

Mrs Morris and I will share as much information as possible with you regarding the trip and 

answer any questions that you may have.  

 

Best Wishes,  

 

Mr Hodgson 
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